
A return of our weekly spotlight feature.
SPOTLIGHT ON YEAR THREE!
Apple and Birch Base

Year 3 have had an excellent start to the 
Summer Term! We have tried out the sport of 
'New Age Kurling'; a new sport for us at St. 
Andrew's! The children had brilliant fun 
working strategically to try to win the game 
by pushing their 'stone' nearest to the centre 
of the 'house' (target). It was particularly 
entertaining when there was an unexpected 
win through bumping someone else's stone 
out of the way! Fully within the rules! We 
have also started learning about the life and 
work of artist Georgia O'Keeffe. We looked at 
some of her paintings of flowers and then 
went into the nature area to find some 
flowers and leaves and do some sketching 
work. It was very peaceful and enjoyable, and 
it was wonderful to see the children 
immersed in noticing the small details and 
beauty of nature. 
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